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County officials mark completion of repaved trail
Jun 10, 2022

George Latimer, Peter Tartaglia, Ken Jenkins, Jewel Williams Johnson, Kathy O’Connor, MaryJane Shimsky, and Ellen
Hendrickx during the press conference.

Repaving part of the South County Trailway, which started last spring, wrapped up with a press conference on

the morning of Friday, June 3. Westchester County Executive George Latimer led the event, which was held

alongside Life: The Place to Be on Lawrence Street in Ardsley.

Thank you for reading!

The $3.1 million project rebuilt the 6.4-mile section of the trailway from Barney Street in Yonkers to Route

119 in Elmsford. Parking lots for the trailway were also repaved, including the Farragut Avenue lot off Exit 13

of the northbound Saw Mill River Parkway.
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